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Meetings 

Cupar Council Meeting 

Wednesday, February 20 @ 7:00 pm 

Cupar Town Office 

Cupar Library 

Wednesday, February 20 @ 6:30 pm 

Legion Hall 

Cupar Fire Department 

Tuesday, February 12 @ 7:30 pm 

Fire Hall 

Cupar Snowmobile Club 

Wednesday, February 6 @ 7:00 pm 

High Plains Grill and Saloon 

 

The Town Office will be closed 

February 18 for Family Day. 

If you would like to see your meeting 

listed here please provide dates, times 

and locations to the Cupar Town 

Office at 306-723-4324 or email 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

 

 

The Cupar Plus 50 are hosting the following events: 

Kaiser Tournament  

Thursday, January 31st from 1 pm – 4 pm.   

Admission is $5.00 per person.  

Phone Ida – 306-723-4742  

Mary – 306-723-4736 

Whist Drive 

Thursday, February 14th from 1 pm – 4 pm.   

Admission is $5.00 per person. 

Phone Judy – 306-723-4253  

Helen – 306-723-4873 

 

 

February 2019 

 

 

When you're right, no one remembers. When you're wrong, no one forgets. 
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HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY! 
 

 Cupar Library 
   

 

  

 
Snow and Ice = Slippery 
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The Cupar Library will be hosting their Annual Valentine’s Tea & Bake Sale 

PENNY TRAIL|DOOR PRIZE 

ADMISSION: $3.00| 5 & under FREE 

Location: Cupar Legion Hall 

Saturday, February 16th 

1:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

Proceeds go towards Library Computer Rental  

EVERYONE WELCOME!    Lottery License # SR18-3702 

“Don't worry if plan A fails, there are 25 more letters in the alphabet.” 

 

 

Winter can bring snow and ice. Sidewalks and parking lots can be quite 
dangerous. No matter how well the snow and ice is removed from 
parking lots or sidewalks, you will encounter some slippery surfaces 
when walking outdoors in the winter. It is important for everyone to be 
aware of these dangers and to learn to walk safely on ice and slippery 
surfaces. 
 
WALK SMART by learning and implementing these suggestions: 
 
Walk at a slower pace. 
 
Always stay on designated walkways. 
 
Look for, and avoid, slippery surfaces - assume that all wet, dark areas 
on pavements are slippery and icy and approach with caution. 
 
Know your limitations – carrying large packages or other items that limit 
vision can lead to slips and trips. 
 
Schedule extra time - pay attention and don’t rush. Most accidents 
occur due to inattention or being in a hurry. 
 

Remove -snow or mud from shoes before entering any building. 
 
Traction-make sure your footwear is appropriate and has good traction. 
Avoid boots or shoes with smooth soles and heels. Instead, wear shoes 
or boots that provide traction on snow and ice; boots made of non-slip 
rubber or neoprene with grooved soles are best. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cupar Library Cont’d 
Please drop in Wednesdays and 
Fridays to check out our Silent 
Auction. There will be four prints 
to bid on.  We will have these 
prints on display at the Library till 
April 17, 2019, and the winners 
will be declared.  
(Lottery license SR18-3702) 
 
     Anyone interested in sharing 
their time and talents are invited 
to join us at the next Library 
Board meeting February 20, 2019 
at 6:30. 

 

 



HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY! 
 

 
 

 

Canada Day Celebrations 
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Canada Day is coming up fast so it is time to start to prepare and 
plan.  We are going to have fireworks this year and are wanting to 
know if any of the local groups are looking for a place to 
fundraise.  We are hoping to have the following: 

  Parade - Football Game - Show & Shine - Ball Games – 
BBQ – Museum - Free Swim - Beer Gardens and a 
Competition for best decorated yard for Canada Day and 
ending the day with Fireworks. 

Please let us know if you are interested in volunteering to 
arrange some of this or are willing to host one of the events.   

The sooner we begin ……. the better the day will be! 

Come on down to the Office and let’s chat! 

 

  

Yoga with Monica 

Classes are Tuesday Evenings 

7:30-9:00 PM 

LEE FUNERAL HOME BUILDING 

 

10 classes for $100 or $15 for a drop-in class 

You don’t need to be fit and flexible.   

That is something you will become with us. 

To register call Monica at 306-723-4309 (home) or 306-533-1251 (Cell) 

Or mboha@sasktel.net 

 

 

 

Cupar News 

Assessments notices will be 

sent shortly.  If you receive one 

and have question, stop by the 

Office and we will help you out. 

Pet licenses are now due for the 

2019 calendar year.  Come in 

and register your pet as per 

Bylaw 12-2008.  Registering 

them helps assist their return if 

they happen to get out.   

Eye on Water App is now 

available to keep an eye on your 

water usage.  Stop by the office 

for more information. 

IMPORTANT – the Credit Union 
will be closed from February 4-
18th.   

The ATM and night deposit will 
still be available.  Southey branch 
will be open Monday to Saturday 
during this time.  

 

 

 



HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY! 

 
  

HOODIE HOO DAY! 
 

Now you know!!!! 
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In the Northern 

Hemisphere Hoodie-Hoo Day is 

always celebrated on February 20. 

On this winter day, people go out at 

noon, wave their hands over their 

heads and chant "Hoodie-Hoo". It is 

a day to chase away winter blahs, 

and bring in spring. 

 

1. Earth has traveled more than 5,000 miles in the past 5 minutes. 

2. Al Capone’s business card said he was a used furniture dealer. 

3. Blueberries will not ripen until they are picked. 

4. Prisoners in Canadian war camps during WWII were treated so 

well, that a lot of them didn’t’ want to leave when the war was 

over. 

5. A man from Britain changed his name to Tim Pppppppppprice 

to make it harder for telemarketers to pronounce. 

6. A ten-gallon hat will only hold ¾ of a gallon. 

7. Every year more than 2500 left-handed people are killed from 

using right-handed products. 

8. You can’t hum while holding your nose closed. 

9. ATM’s were originally thought to be failures, because the only 

users were prostitutes and gamblers who didn’t want to deal 

with tellers’ face to face. 

10. In 2006 someone tried to sell New Zealand on eBay. The price 

got up to $3,000 before eBay shut it down. 

 

 

 

Town of Cupar 

116 Stanley Street   
Box 397 
Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0 
306-723-4324 
306-723-4644 
Townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

 

 

 

 

Cupar Snow Mobile Club 
Attention! 
The snow mobile derby will 
be cancelled for February 2 
due to lack of snow and 
time to prepare.  Watch for 
information on up and 
coming events! 
 
 
 

 

Birthdays are good for you. Statistics show that people who 
have the most live the longest. 

 

Groundhog’s day – February 2, 2019.  Keep your fingers crossed!!!!! 
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